
 

 
U.S. Food & Drug Administration 
10903 New Hampshire Avenue 
Silver Spring, MD 20903 
www.fda.gov  

March 24, 2020 
 
Theodora Scarato 
Executive Director 
Environmental Health Trust (EHT) 
P.O. Box 58 
Teton Village, WY  83025 
 
Dear Ms. Scarato: 
 
Thank you for sharing your and your colleagues concerns with. We appreciate your feedback. 
  
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jeffrey Shuren, M.D., J.D. 
Center Director 
Center for Devices and Radiological Health 
Food and Drug Administration 
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